
 M I N I S T E R   C L A U D E  P H A R R  

  

Office 336.751.2866 • Home 336.768.3172 • Cell 336.413.4892 

SERVICE MAY 1 MAY 8 
Song Leader Jimmy Snow Eddie Nuckols 

Announcements Matt Maurer Jered Markman 

Opening Prayer Phil Forrest Ortie Boyd 

Scripture Reading Daniel Forrest Paul Davenport 
Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer Matthew Brown Scott Tesh 

Opening Prayer Eddie Nuckols Oscar Koontz 

Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer John Davenport Edgar Markman 

Lord’s Table Jimmy Snow Eddie Nuckols 

Wed Song Leader Tom Davenport Eddie Nuckols 

E L D E R S  

Matt Maurer    336.655.4899 Claude Pharr  336.768.3172  
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 Phil Forrest      336.751.0764  
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    MEN WHO SERVE 

Center Rick Brown  

Servers  Daniel Forrest  

 James Midgette  

 Scott Tesh  

 Jered Markman  

Prepare  Cleanup Rick/Cindy Brown  

Bread Cindy Brown  

       LORD’S SUPPER 

D E A C O N S  

        Jimmy Snow      Buildings/Grounds  336.492.5777 

        Rick Brown      Worship Coordinator   336.816.5993 
        Tom Davenport      Fellowship  336.918.6448 

        Jered Markman      Teaching Program  336.469.0976 

 

BULLETIN  UPDATES 
Please call or text Cindy at 336.816.1509 

or send an email to cblegolas@yahoo.com 

   CHURCH LEADERS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you see my letter to the editor in last week’s local 
newspaper: Davie County Enterprise Record, Thursday, 
April 28, 2016.  For those of you who missed it, see be-
low. 
 

A Call for Decency 
 

House Bill 2 and the controversy surrounding it is 
merely a symptom of a much greater problem in 
American society – the loss of a sense of decency.  
Language has become coarse and vulgar; violence 
now fills our music and cinema; sexual immorality 
is rampant; perversions are the new normal.  A 
small but vocal minority seem bent on corrupting 
the nation while the rest of us sit idly by lacking 
the moral fiber to take a resolute stand.  Too many 
of us when challenged, instead of moving forward 
for moral decency, begin back pedaling.  We who 
stand on the higher ground should never flinch.  
America would do well to heed the warning of the 
Proverb: “Righteousness exalts a nation: but sin is 
a reproach to any people.” (Proverbs 14:34) 
 

Claude Pharr, Minister  

May 1, 2016 

NORTH  MAI N  STREET 

C H U R C H  of  CH RI S T 

 

605 North Main Street Mocksville, NC 27028   
336.751.2866   www.nmcofc.org 

nmcofc@yadtel.net 



 

UPCOMING  AREA  EVENTS 
 

May 1-4 Abilene church of Christ Gospel Meeting 
May 3-11 Broad Street church of Christ Gospel Meeting 
May 14 Warners Chapel Senior Rally  
May 12 Thursday  Eastern European Mission Dinner       

7:00pm at South Fork church of Christ 
June 4 Saturday  CBC Camp Clean Up Day 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
 

May 3 Tuesday JCM Bible Study is canceled this week due to 
the Abilene Gospel Meeting 

May 5 Thursday Mommy & Me Devo  10:30 - 11:30am 
June 24-July 11  Dull Mission Trip to Fiji 

Vergie Farmer 
Sadie Rice 

Wanda Scott 
Dorothy Smith 

Elizabeth Seamon 
Larry Warner 

 SHUT-INS 

  WELCOME  
 

Visitors, you are our honored guests! Please fill out a visitor  card 
and place it in the collection plate. 

Deborah needs about 100 more keys for a wind chime craft for Figi.   
If you have any to donate, please give them to Deborah. 

Canned Peaches 
Instant Grits 
Jelly 

Ketchup 
Kids Vitamins 
Oil 

Pancake Mix 
Spaghetti Sauce 
Syrup 

 PANTRY ITEMS NEEDED 

 NEEDED 

          Frank Shephard’s address:    160 Valley Oak Court 
        Clemmons, NC 27012 

 

 

 PRAYER LIST 
 

Jana Brown’s condition is improving and she was able to return 
to work part-time; but please continue to pray for her 
health and well-being and her family. 

Kim Brown, Rick Brown’s brother, had a heart attack Friday eve-
ning. He had one stint inserted Friday and will undergo sur-
gery to insert a second. 

Tammy Carter, friend of Cindy and Rick Brown, was recently hos-
pitalized due to breathing issues. She has been released 
and is recovering and would appreciate prayers. 

Robert Cole continues to feel poorly. 
Logan Condra, Paul Condra’s nephew, has brain cancer and had 

surgery to remove the pituitary gland and stem this past 
Monday. He will begin chemo and radiation soon. 

Minni Lee Dukes, Belinda’s great aunt, had two strokes and is suf-
fering from severe UTI. She is in the hospital. 

Alfreda Allen Holt, Atha’ Clarks daughter, was in ICU this past 
week and not doing well. She is on a ventilator and has a 
feeding tube. 

Helen Kinley had a light stroke Saturday April 23. She is expected 
to have a full recovery within six months. 

Oscar Koontz’s scan results were good and he is cancer free at 
this time and will continue monthly checks. 

Melinda Markman will have to get a full arm cast if her elbow does 
not respond to two more weeks of therapy and achieve 
better range of motion. Please pray that the therapy works. 

Chris McClellan, Jenny Davenport’s dad  
Frank Shephard, preacher at Warners Chapel, is back at home af-

ter surgery but is weak and tires easily. Please continue to 
pray for him, his wife Jane and their family and friends. 

Tammy Turner, preacher’s wife at Fairfield, is having seizures. She 
was transferred to Duke hoping to find answers. 

Penny Austin 
Candice Davenport 

Joe Koontz 
Timothy Myers 

Bob Scales 
Nick White 


